From: Caleb Goldstein-Miller

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Climate Legislation

Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 10:13:35 AM
Hello,

This email is intended to show my support for legislation in Oregon that protects our climate.
Without strong laws that halt climate degradation and pollution and promote conservation, we
will quickly see our climate and the globe’s climate change into even more unlivable
conditions. We need to curb the use of fossil fuels, establish cap and trade, stop logging in
Oregon, and establish new natural areas protected from human impact.

Thank you,
Caleb Goldstein-Miller
7100 SE Center St, Portland, OR 97206


mailto:goldsca@reed.edu
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

